Requesting for Zaqat

Dear donors and well wishers, Assalamo Alaikum
From the past one year, Helping Hands has been trying to stand by the side of
the working people of the society, poor students, poor patients, helpless families
and people from more walks of life. In the past year, during the lockdown, we
helped to deliver food from house to house & also helped poor people with
clothes. Sometimes we handed over the money to buy books for the poor
meritorious students to study and sometimes we provided blood to the blood
bank by camping during the blood shortage. The love and blessings of such
people have made us more focused on this work. We are planning to hold a
clothing distribution event next month, so we urge you to send your donations
to the following bank accounts as much as you can. Looking forward to your
cooperation and sympathy.

Ameen
Mahabub Rahman (President), Sk Ibrahim (Secretary )

For Donation

9064251450 @paytm, 8436751902@paytm
QWhatsApp 9064251450

Find us on

Facebook  https://www.facebook.com/helpinghands.aso/

™ Gmail helpinghands.aso@gmail.com
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